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June 6th, 2022 

 

Discontinuation of ES/MS Series Spare Parts 

 

Dear valued customer, 

This letter serves as a formal notification that KITO has discontinued the manufacture of spare parts for 

the ES Series Electric Chain Hoist and the MS Series Electric Motorized Trolley. Therefore, KITO Canada 

Inc. will only be able to provide these parts while quantities last. Once stock has depleted, these parts 

will no longer be available.  

We would like to express our appreciation for your continued business. While we regret any 

inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements 

with our expanding and improving product lines.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact KITO Canada Inc.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Andrew Harlos 

President & General Manager 

KITO Canada Inc. 


